
Hello, Transfers,

My name is Josh Croxton and I am the Coordinator for the Transfer Mentoring Program.
Throughout the upcoming Fall 2021 semester, we want to provide support to Transfer Students
through the Transfer Mentoring Program (TMP).

The Transfer Mentoring Program was established to assist Transfer Students with their
transition to Fredonia! The program aims to pair incoming transfer students with current transfer
students to provide guidance, knowledge, and support with their academic and social needs.
Our goal is to provide new transfer students with the resources to comfortably adjust to and
immerse themselves in the campus community!

We want to know whether you would be interested in participating in this program and receiving
support from a transfer mentor throughout the Fall 2021 semester. *PLEASE NOTE: The
Transfer Mentoring Program is separate from the Jump Start Enrollment Program and you may
have a different mentor*.

Please take a couple minutes to complete the following survey. Please use your Fredonia
issued email address in the survey (not your personal email). In order for responses to receive
consideration, please submit by Tuesday, August 24th (form will close at 6pm).

Transfer Mentoring Program - New Transfer Student Survey

I look forward to working with you.

Respectfully,

- Josh Croxton

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1jOtpVMZIroNgjVUsKfXDS3mZnqlli1q5QSdTGRkVXVc/edit

